Permit No. _&L_“an

APPLICATION FOR TEMPORARY MOTOR VEHICLE PERMIT
(ONE APPLICATION FOR EACH VEHICLE AT EACH JOB LOCATION)

Applicant Name: The Inn at Stonecliffe LittleTraverse Tree Service Permit Fee:

Contact Name: Benjamin Horn Rob Trombley Date: 13 MAR 24
State: M Zip: 49757 Fax#:

Phone #: 231-330-4276 Email Address/ittletraversetreeservice@gmail.com

Work Site:  Mansion-Inn at Stonecliffe

Reason Vehicle is Needed: Mecahnical Inspector reqgired additional catwalk to access units.

Vehicle Description: 2007 Sterling LT Grapplesaw Truck w/Hook Attachment
Make Model/Description
March 19-21, 2024

Proposed Starting & Ending Date: 3

What Boat Line & Dock: Arnold Freight/British Landing
Pr0poscd Travel Route: State Dock, M-185, British Landing Rd, State Rd, British Landing Rd, Annex Rd,

Total Days of Usage:

Stonecliffe Rd, Cudahy Circle

The submittal of this application does not imply approval from the City of Mackinac Island. Approved permits
are based on the information provided on the application. Any use or purpose which is contrary to approved
uses and purposes or violation of any other local ordinances or state law constitutes a violation of permits
conditions and will be punishable as a civil infraction and revocation of the permit.

Applicants Signature: Date: 13 MAR 24

Applications will not be submitted to City Council for approval until the fee is received.

Please visit: cityofmi.org for council dates & times
Mailing address: City of Mackinac Island, P. O. Box 455, Mackinac Island, MI, 49757
Phone: 906-847-3702 Fax: 906-847-6430 Email: clerk@cityofmi.org

City Use: Application Received: 5 /3. 520}‘/ Fee Received: Ck #:
Date of Action on Application: 320 9‘/ Approved: Denied: By: 4 M QFM ﬂ/

Comments: _/Q}g%?mwgf %{ VL{@%{V W 313 5"0947226,,

(11/8/2018)



City Clerk

S ———
From: Benjamin Horn <benlhorn@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2024 4:01 PM
To: City Clerk
Subject: Little Traverse Permit-Mansion Roof Catwalk Install
Attachments: IMG_9029.jpeg
Danielle,

Good afternoon!

| am requesting pre-approval on the attached Little Traverse Tree Service permit.

The state mechanical inspector required a catwalk on the Mansion roof to accommodate access to our HVAC units.
The catwalk arrived a couple weeks ago and the crew is scheduled to install on March 20th, 2024. This is the only date
the crew has availability.

I emailed Dennis Dombrowski to see if this particular vehicle would be ok to permit while frost laws are on, as we
need a hook and boom truck that can extend further than our permitted SkyTrak. Dennis called me and said he would
allow this as long as there was no other cargo/equipment on the vehicle.

If you could forward my request to the mayor that would be great. We are trying to being this truck to the Island on
March 19th so we can have it positioned in time for crew arrival on the 20th. Please call anytime if you have any
questions or concerns. Thank you!

Ben Horn

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone




